
Grand of New Mexico  

President Message #3  

September 2021 

Cooties,  

Well, I have some great news. We now have the Supreme booklet and I can 

now tell you more about this year on the Supreme side and what we can 

do as a Grand to help out for our programs. Here are a few house keeping 

items:  

Supreme President: Debbie Thie, Grand of Florida  

Supreme Commander: Olin Parks, Grand of Missouri 

 

Supreme President’s Special Project: VFW Veterans Village  

Veterans Village is located in Ft. McCoy, Florida, north-east of Ocala. 

Her goal is to make sure that the Village has money to keep helping and 

supporting all Veterans. This place does not get help from the 

government, state, or city.  

 

Supreme President Homecoming and Mid-Year: January 14-16; Orlando, 

Florida 

 

Presidents: I will be emailing you, now in September to see when it is 

a good time to go and do my inspections. I need to get all my inspections 

done by December 21st. 

 

As for the program book, I would like every Auxiliary to have one. If 

you are not able to get one, please contact me and I will get it to you. 

This book will help you run your programs and for you to also know what 

is going on at the Supreme level. Chairman, if you would like a book or 

just your portion, please let me know and I can either scan it to you 

or mail it.  

 

Please remember that if you have questions, or need anything I am here 

to help. Call, text, or email, I will respond when I can and we can 

figure things out together,  

 

Danielle Garcia  

Grand President  

   

 


